Greetings From Our President

Dear Sisters:

The Sixth Annual Donor is a happy occasion for it marks
the 25th birthday - the silver anniversary of the Jewish
War Veterans Auxiliary. From its inception, the organiza-
tion has devoted itself to those broad humanitarian prin-
ciples which have made our nation the symbol of Democracy.

We should be justly proud of the fine record of achieve-
ments which has earned for the JWVA an enviable position
in the community. Our primary responsibility and the
emphasis of our program has been directly related to both
the hospitalized veteran and those in military service.
In addition to our hospital program, we have cooperated
with community groups for the benefit of a healthier and
happy place in which to reside. We participate in the
following projects: Child Welfare, Aid to Israel, Brandeis
Americanization programs in the public schools and within
the Girl Scout movement.

There is need for an enlargement in the scope of our
meritorious work. We can meet this challenge only by the
continued, unstinted efforts of our membership. I am
certain that our Auxiliary will respond and with God’s
guidance we will go forth to even greater accomplishments
in the future.

Sylvia Herman,
President



